
 

 

 

Travel Support Policy for ANC in 2025 
 

This policy provides information to potential entrants of BAWA’s State Selection Trial events, 

regarding the financial assistance that BAWA will provide to State representative teams 

travelling to the annual Australian National Championships (ANC) when held outside Western 

Australia. The policy applies equally to the following three divisions – Open, Women’s and 

Seniors’ but may be extended to include a Youth team should a Youth team be selected to 

represent the State. The policy is applicable to a team of six players plus a team captain. 

Where a team captain is also a designated player, the level of funding reduces on a per capita 

basis. Under this policy, the following financial assistance will be made available to State 

representative teams. 

 

1) Event entry fees (paid directly by BAWA). 

2) Awards presentation/dinner fees (paid directly by BAWA). 

3) Support for travel with a minimum payment of $750 per participant (paid directly to 

individuals). 

 

The actual support payment per player will be determined and approved at the BAWA AGM, 

scheduled for February 2025. This will then be advised to all entrants prior to the 

commencement of the Open Final, Women’s and Seniors’ Selection events. 
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